
WASHINGTON STATIC 	 PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION 

ALDEN? D. 10$111.11411, 00VIONOt 

lin 10. 	 04.14.01. WASIONGION 	 713-6,17 	 COMINUIPIVIV. NN. SWAN 10111011. MIS V. 110.1111V 304 W. Malt MAIM,. NOVI. HOMY* 0A11181. 110 I. 101046. 10161 I. "VVTINO 

December 3, 1963 

Mr. E. J. Gullidge 
Corps of Army Engineers 
Seattle District 
1519 Alaskan Way South 
Seattle 4, Washington 

RE: Avon Bypass 

Dear Mr. Gullidge: 

• Thank you for the excellent presentation you made at the . 
November 18, 1963, meeting of the Washington State Parks and 
Recreation Commission. 

Please be advised that the Commission went on record 
saying that, "they bel ieved that the Avon Bypass area has a 
great recreational potential, and Congress should be so informed." 

Would you be sure that the proper members of Congress 
are so advised. 

Thank you. 

Sincerel y, 
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CHARLES H. OD
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